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There are so many benefits to voting by mail, it is one of the many reasons I am 

proud of Oregon. Voting by mail increases voter participation, it is extremely 

convenient and allows more accessibility to voting especially for the hard working 

citizens who can't afford to take time to vote in person. I love living in Oregon and I 

love that this is available to our residents. I strongly oppose bill SB210 to make voting 

in person the normal method of voting.   


